ATENEO DE MANILA UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT
FOR STUDENT ACTIVITIES AND LEADERSHIP FORMATION

8 March 2024
TO: The University Community
FROM: (Sgd.) Marie Joy R. Salita, PhD

Assistant Vice President for Student Activities and Leadership Formation

SUBJECT: Call for Nominations for the Awards for Leadership and Service 2024
(Higher Education - Undergraduate Education)

The Awards for Leadership and Service recognizes the efforts of individual students and
student groups from the Higher Education - Undergraduate Education Community who
are of service to others, especially to those in marginalized sectors and communities.
These students are recognized for their contribution to nation-building and for being
symbols of hope.

Members of the University Community are invited to nominate outstanding examples of
leadership and service among Higher Education undergraduate students. Awards are
given to the Most Outstanding Student Project, the Most Outstanding Individual, and the
Most Outstanding Student Group.

The Guidelines for Nominations and the Nomination Form are available through this
link - https://go.ateneo.edu/AwardsforLeadershipandService2024.

The deadline for submission of nominations is on Wednesday, 3 April 2024. Kindly
submit all duly accomplished nomination forms in PDF to the Office of the Assistant
Vice President for Student Activities and Leadership Formation (OAVP-SALF) through
the email address: salf@atenco.edu.

The recognition and awards ceremony known as the Paghahandog 2024: A Celebration
of Student Leadership and Service will be held on Friday, 7 June 2024, 3PM at the
Ricardo and Rosita Leong Hall Auditorium.
For any inquiries, please contact the OAVP-SALF at salf@atenco.edu.
Thank you very much.
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